
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:09:22 PM

To:  Cyrus Kashfian <cyruskashfian@gmail.com>

Cc:  
Mayor Garcetti <mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>; Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>; David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; Kevin
Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>; Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; alex@mcapus.com

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project Environmental Case: ENV-2018-2116-EIR State Clearinghouse No.:2018051002
 

Hi Cyrus,

Thank you for your email. As with your previous comments, these have been received and will be included in the administrative
record for the Hollywood Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will
be notified once available for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 3:39 PM Cyrus Kashfian <cyruskashfian@gmail.com> wrote:
Please see attached files.
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-- 



Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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